
Site Report – Meshik School– April 2023

To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Stephanie Canning and Kate Cornell
Meshik School, April 2023

Outstanding Activities and Events
Port Heiden hosted the March School Board Meeting on March 23rd. It was so nice to host the school board
members and district administrators in our school. Thanks for being here!

March 24th-27th was Carnival Weekend in Port Heiden! Thanks to everyone who made it happen, and thank
you to school staff for allowing your rooms to be used.

April 3rd-5th was testing week and our students completed all testing, including the make-up test by
Wednesday. They were focused and did a great job!

Personnel
We are losing Mr. Bill on April 7th. We send HUGE THANKS to him for coming up and helping students meet
proficiency in their MA and SCI standards! Your presence will be missed in these last few weeks of school!

We will also lose Mr. Cole and Ms. Addy on April 14th. They have been crucial to the running of our school
and we will miss them so very much! Thank you, Mr. Cole for providing safe bus rides and for keeping the
school beautiful. Thank you, Ms. Addy for teaching our littlest learners and for providing aid in our
elementary classes. We wish you well!

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Port Heiden upper elementary students enjoyed a culture box from the Alutiiq Museum and did a scavenger
hunt with different bones, fossils, and fur. They learned about how plants can spread their seeds, and
planted some lettuce. Here's hoping it grows! They also learned about optical illusions and drew their own.
Middle and High School students are working on wrapping up their RE, MA, and WR levels. Many students
are working on end of level prompts!

Technology Progress
Technology is functional at the school.

Facility Update
All facilities are functional.

LSAC Activity
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The March LSAC meeting took place on March 15th. We reviewed the FY24 calendar and submitted our
proposed changes to Mr. Cornell. They would like the school board and district admin to advise them on
what to do with the playground area. It is a hazard to students/community members in its current condition.

Volunteer Report
Nothing new to report.

Professional Development
Meshik School staff continues to attend the district-wide professional development sessions.

Pupil Attendance
Attendance was good during testing week. There are still a number of weeks left in the school year, so with
heightened encouragement from parents and staff, we may be able to keep attendance up.

Student and Staff Safety
Meshik School continues to provide all students with a safe and suitable learning environment which will be
enhanced with student’s improved attendance and completion of classwork.

Subsistence Calendar
Meshik School staff continues to provide a rigorous education for students in light of the shortened calendar.

Other
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